
Vermont Public Issues and Programs 

2023   3rd quarter 

 

 

The Issues and programs documentation for radio station WVER-FM was uploaded 

past the deadline.   

 

This new station was recently issued a license to cover in August of 2023 – yet the 

public file portal still showed as “CP – Off air” so uploads were not possible. 

 

A trouble ticket was opened with the FCC (case # HD0001241998 - see below), the 

problem was resolved, and the file was uploaded on October 13, 2023. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph Tymecki, Sr. VP of Technology 

 

 

IT Service Desk <fccprod@servicenowservices.com> 
 
Joe Tymecki 
 
  
The information you requested from the FCC can be found below in the body of the email. 
  
If you have any questions contact us at 
  
(877) 480-3201. 
  
Thank You! 
  
Case Id: HD0001241998 
  
Summary: Uploading Documents 



  
Description: I am unable to upload any files to the public file portal for WVER-FM. The public file portal 
for WVER FM shows as CP Off the air, but the station is on the air and was granted a license in August of 
2023. 
  
**Please do not reply back to this message. The e-mail address is configured for outgoing e-mail only.** 
  
Good afternoon, 
 
The Online Public Inspection File (OPIF) Team advises that the issue you reported should now be 
resolved.  Please try again and let us know if you are still having issues.  Please reference the case 
number/ID in the header of this email when following up.  Thank you. 
 
If you have any further questions or need additional information, please submit a help request at 
https://www.fcc.gov/wireless/available-support-services 
 
Wireless Licensing Help Center 
www.fcc.gov 
or call the FCC Licensing Support Center at (877) 480-3201. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
FCC Licensing Support Center 
8:00 AM – 6:00 PM EST, M – F 
 
  
Ref:MSG13434786 
 
 
 
 


